

## Larwood Academy Trust

Executive Headteacher: Mr Sean Trimble | B.Ed (Hons) MA NPQH|
Chair of Trustees: Cllr Sandra Barr | B.Sc (Hons) Dip.soc.pol

WEBB RISE, STEVENAGE, HERTFORDSHIRE, SG1 5QU

Email: admin@larwood.herts.sch.uk

Telephone: 01438 236333

Website: www.larwood.herts.sch.uk

Facsimile: 01438 236363



## Larwood School

## **Brandles School**

Deputy Headteacher: Mr Pierre Van Der Merwe BA, NPQH Headteacher: Mr David Pearce BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH

Monday, 1<sup>st</sup> March 2021

## Dear Parents / Carers

Class teacher

We will still be looking to celebrate World Book day this year by inviting everybody to dress up as a character from their favourite story or comic book. World Book Day occurs on Thursday March 4th and we will be hosting an assembly which will allow children to share their costumes on screen as we go around the classes in a live Microsoft Teams assembly. We would like everyone to attend our celebration of books, but not every child has to dress up. Any child wishing to participate from home is welcome to, please let your teacher know if you would like to share your outfit with the school so they can ensure you have the details to login in to the live school assembly.

We are hoping to join in with Comic Relief as we do each year but understandably our current plans are slightly different. This year's event takes place on Friday March 19th and we are inviting children to dress up in fancy dress, with an optional theme of Super Heroes. In school we have often discussed everyday heroes and in light of the past year, therefore your child may wish to dress as a Doctor, Nurse, key worker or one of their favourite super heroes. Children can choose to wear non-uniform that isn't fancy dress, but the option is available should they wish to.

We will not be collecting donations this year for safety reasons but if you would still like to make a donation can we ask you donate directly to comic relief. This is a direct link to the comic relief donation page and enables you to donate without having to go to a local bank or post office. https://www.bhf.org.uk/psdonate?gclid=EAlalQobChMIuZbWwbDL7gIVGOvtCh1HGwT3EAAYAiAAEg KbDfD\_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds

We look forward to sharing with you all the fantastic reading interests and achievements of our pupils and their faces as they share their creative minds in costumes! Making costumes from a mix of everyday clothes can produce the some amazing results, with everyday heroes as a theme.

Kind regards			
Mr Jacobs			